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I am strongly opposed to the redevelopment of 3414 Monroe St. It is clear that the current plan will
impinge on the character of the Arbor House property, destroying any sense of a natural setting, so
important for that business.  More importantly, we do not need any more high-density high-rise
development in this neighborhood.  We have enough high-rise condo/apt buildings now!  Too many, in
fact.  We moved to the neighborhood 21 years ago because we loved the residential charm of the
neighborhood. We did not anticipate seeing high-rise buildings within a few blocks in every direction, or
we might have chosen not to move here.  Furthermore, additional high-density development will only
worsen the traffic and parking problems of this neighborhood, which are already burdensome and
damaging to the character of the neighborhood.  I urge you to vote down this plan for the corner at
3414 Monroe Street. 

Respectfully,

Scott Spoolman
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